
If you are interested in assembling a complete basket (I was able 

to get all of the needed items at WalMart/Target for just under $120) for Trinity       

Mission, here is what goes in: 

1 Bath Towel 

1 Washcloth 

Blanket 

Deodorant (1 male and 1 female) 

Shampoo (1 male and 1 female) 

Razors (1 male and 1 female) 

Toothpaste 

Toothbrush 

Large bottle of Lotion 

Laundry soap (Please buy Triple Concentrated ALL if you can find it) 

2 Hamburger Helper meals 

Cereal 

1 Box instant potatoes 

Jar of creamy Peanut Butter 

Family Size soup 

Family Size Spaghettios 

Bag of hard candy or chocolates 

Family Board Game (Please, nothing that requires batteries!) 

***Please pack up all of the items in a laundry basket or a box large enough to hold 

everything. Return the completed basket to the Giving Tree by  Sunday, December 17. 

Thank you so much for your generosity!! 



All UNWRAPPED donations are due back by   

Sunday, December 17. The donations will be 

sorted and packed that day and delivered the 

next day. 
We thank you for your support with this project. We all have a lot to be thankful for, 

and this project is a wonderful way to reach out as t he face and hands of Jesus by   

sharing our blessings with others who are less fortunate. 

 

ST. VICTORIA GIVING TREE 

Next weekend we will once again kick off our parish’s an-

nual Giving tree project. Through this project, St. Victoria 

is serving both the CAP Agency and Trinity Mission. 

Watch for the tree next weekend, grab a tag or two, and 

spread some Christmas joy! 

The green tags indicate a gender and age 

to purchase a gift for. These gifts will go to 

the CAP Agency, so that parents can come 

in and pick out gifts for their children. 

Some of these tags also ask for gift cards 

for the parents. 

The red tags ask for donations for Trinity 

Mission. These are basic items like       

toothbrush and toothpaste, blankets,     

personal care items, a couple treats, and 

food that will be packed into laundry      

baskets so that families can receive these 

basic items that they truly need.  


